
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Wednesday 19th April 2023 

Dear Parents/ Carers,  

I am writing to inform you that if Eid Al Fitr falls on Friday 21st April 2023, then we will need to close 
nursery for all children on this date. This is due to predicted low staffing levels that would compromise 
our staff ratios. 

If you would like to discuss this further with me, or have any questions, then please come and see me. 

Thank you for your continued understanding and support. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mrs Sally Appadu 

Deputy Headteacher 

 

 

 

Lillian De Lissa Nursery School, 
Bellevue, Edgbaston 
Birmingham, B5 7LX 
Tel: 0121 675 3421 

Email: enquiry@ldelissa.bham.sch.uk 
Executive Head Teacher- Mr David Aldworth 

 


